
PLEASE ANNOUNCE
THE FALL DPC IN YOUR SUNDAY BULLETINS
FOR THE WEEKS OF: September 10th to October 15th, 2023

YOU ARE INVITED!
Each year, the Bishop gathers people from all the parishes with their clergy to the Diocesan Pastoral Council (DPC) Conference to hear about Diocesan initiatives and to network and be inspired by other people.
We hope to see you at this year’s Fall DPC
Saturday October 28, 2023
 from 9:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 
Plaza 88, 888 Central Avenue, Prince Albert
Presentation by Mary Martin 
with the Diocesan Called and Gifted Team
Please speak with your Parish priest for more information 
and how to register.
All are welcome to attend.








